OurRef:- O} Matatirtha, Kathmandu

Date: August 01, 2024

Letter of Acceptance

To,
M/S NEA Engineering Company Limited,
Chakupat, Lalitpur, Nepal.

Subject: Notification of Award

This is to notify that your financial and technical proposals for execution of the “Tree
Enumeration Works, Revised Initial Environmental Examination (IEE), Obtaining
Tree Cutting Permission and Forest Land Usage Approval for the New Butwal -
Lamahi 400 kV Transmission Line Project » for the Contract price of Nepalese Rupees
4,39,56,080.53 (In Words: Four Crore Thirty Nine Lakh Fifty Six Thousand Eighty

Rupees and Fifty Three Paisa) (Including Provisional Sum and VAT) was accepted by
NEA Management.

You are hereby requested to contract this office to sign the formal contract agreement within

7 (seven) days from this notification date and start works in immediate effect after
effectiveness of the Contract Agreement.

Thank you and regards.

Birendra Kumar Jha
(Project Manager)



